
News Releases

Media Invited to New COVID-19 Initiative at Toronto Pearson
TORONTO, Sept. 2, 2020 /CNW/ - A demonstration of a new, science-based COVID-19 initiative will be held at Toronto Pearson
International Airport on Thursday, Sept. 3, 2020. Media are invited to attend the international arrivals area, Level 1 of Terminal 1.
Details of the announcement will be made available the morning of the event.

Date: Thursday, September 3, 2020

Time: 11 am ET

Location:
Toronto-Pearson International Airport, international arrivals
area.

RSVP: media.relations@gtaa.com

 

SOURCE Air Canada

For further information: media@aircanada.ca; Internet: aircanada.com
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